
 

This Challenge is open to all pupils and 
staff from our Partnership schools. 

This Challenge has been designed to be 
used at home, supporting families 
during the current national lockdown. 

5th February – 12th February 

2020/21 Hobby Challenge 

 



     
 

You can enter a number of ways, but all entries 
must include your School, Year and Name or 
initials. 
 
Pictures / Videos can be sent to our Twitter or 
Facebook page @NorthSuffolkSG – Links below 
 
Or 
 
Send your entries into your PE teacher. 

This Challenge is based purely on 
participation, for every picture or video 
submitted your school will be reward 1 
point.  
 
The Participation data will be reflected in a 
large and small schools table. 

 
For this hobby challenge, you will need to submit a picture or video of you doing your 
favourite hobby, e.g. Puzzles, Reading, football. Each submission will get points for your 
school. 
 
This Challenge has been created to reach out to our local children through their families 
directly but some schools may choose to collect entries.  
 
Please watch the Video above which introduces the topic ‘Hobbies’ and explains the 
importance of Hobbies on children’s wellbeing.  
 
Some Videos and Pictures will be used on social media to promote our Hobbies Challenge, 
so please make us aware if you don’t want your images shared with the public.  
 
1 entry allowed per pupil. 
 
 

CHALLENGE 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x5G9Y7py3Ew
http://www.facebook.com/NorthSuffolkSG
http://www.twitter.com/NorthSuffolkSG
http://www.instagram.com/northsuffolkschoolgames

